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Dimitry Anastakis is the LR Wilson/RJ Currie Chair in Canadian Business History at the Rotman 
School of Management and in the Department of History at the University of Toronto.   A scholar of 
postwar Canadian business and the economy, Professor Anastakis has published extensively on the 
history of the Canadian automotive industry, including two award-winning books on the subject.  He 
has also contributed works on federalism, globalization, and general histories of Canada, including 
his 2017 book, Re-Creation, Fragmentation and Resilience:  A Brief History of Canada since 1945 
(Oxford, 2017).   His current research projects include finishing a book about the Bricklin SV-1, a car 
produced in Canada in the 1970s, and embarking on a major research project on postwar Canadian 
neoliberalism and free trade.  Professor Anastakis is Chair of the Canadian Business History 
Association, oversees the Business History Reading Group at the University of Toronto, and is 
general editor of the Themes in Business and Society series from the University of Toronto Press.   

 
A Member of the College of New Scholars, Artists and Scientists of the Royal Society of Canada, 
Professor Anastakis’s work addresses the intersection of business, the state and politics, 
particularly in the post-1945 period in Canada, and especially the development of the Canadian 
automotive industry.  He has published nine books and edited collections, has appeared and been 
quoted in the media extensively, including CTV, CBC, TVO, BNN and numerous newspapers and 
magazines, and his research has been discussed in the National Post and the New York 
Times.  Professor Anastakis has also published articles in The Walrus, the Globe and Mail/ROB, 
the Toronto Star, the National Post, the Guardian Online, the Literary Review of Canada, and 
American Prospect Online.   He is the former co-editor of the Canadian Historical Review, was the 
first chair of the Canadian Business History Association, and is a former Fulbright Chair (Michigan 
State University). 
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https://utorontopress.com/ca/books/by-series/themes-in-business-and-society
http://cbha-acha.ca/

